Sunshine Coast Community Financial Services Limited

5th June 2024

Notice to Shareholders

Dear Shareholders,

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of our Treasurer and Company Secretary, David Green on 2nd June 2024. He served our organisation with dedication and integrity, significantly contributing to our financial stewardship and success.

Our thoughts are with David's family and particularly with his wife of 50 years, Carol.

We are grateful for the support of Jodie and Sandy from Sunny Coast Accountants who will continue to ensure the continuity in our financial operations. We will start the process of recruiting a new Treasurer and will advise you upon appointment.

For any immediate concerns or questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Trish Radge Chair trish@bendigosunshinecoast.com.au